
Thursday 6th April 2023

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Year 9-10 MAC Sports Camp Team 2023

I am pleased to advise that your child is invited to represent Elim Christian College - Mt Albert Campus at the
week-long Town & Country Sports Camp held at Totara Springs Christian Centre, Matamata. This event is from
Sunday 7th May - Thursday 11th May 2023.

This is an optional extra-curricular activity and as such there is a cost of approximately $410.00 per student. This
includes transport, accommodation, all catering, all activities and a personalised Sports Camp hoodie. If you are
not in the position to fund your child, they are unfortunately then unable to attend. The school does not fund this
camp. If your child already owns a Sports Camp hoodie and does not need one, please indicate this on the below
online permission form.

Please consider this outstanding opportunity and complete the online permission form using the link below, along
with a deposit of $50 (deposit to be paid by Friday 14th April) to secure a place for your child.

Full payment can accompany the permission forms or can be paid no later than Friday 28th April 2023. Payment
can either be made through the parent portal, online banking into the following bank account
02-0100-0357672-000 or by paying via eftpos or credit card only (no cash) at the Mt Albert Campus office. If you
have any queries with payment, please email accounts@elim.school.nz.

Further information will follow regarding gear requirements and scheduled timing.

Communications:
We will be using an app called Heja for all day-to-day communication of practice times and general
contact with families. Please download the app and join our team using the link/code: HP-618849
https://heja.io/download/HP618849

Parents: Please register your child online by Friday 28th April 2023 by using this web address:

https://forms.gle/yqCvwwg4GT78SWas6

Training: There will be training in the school holidays on Thursday 20th April and Friday 21st April from 10am - 2pm

at school.

Should you have any queries at all, please do not hesitate to email us.

Yours sincerely,

Mr SamMacKenzie Mrs Julie Nola
Secondary Sports Coordinator Assistant Campus Lead, Mt Albert
sam.mackenzie@elim.school.nz julie.nola@elim.school.nz
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